
Evaluation of Gathering Location

I/We will confirm the cleanliness of the washroom and that soap and
“one-use-only” items are provided for drying hands (a basket of small towels with
enough for one per person, or disposable paper towels). If there are any issues,
I/we will speak with the facility staff/homeowner to remedy the situation.
I/We have confirmed the maximum number of people allowable, according to
provincial requirements and/or the facility/homeowner requirements. If I/we
expect more people than can be accomodated, I/we will consider another space.
If another space is not available, I/we will ensure that attendees are aware of the
limit to the number of participants and will encourage them to pre-register prior to
the meeting, if possible.
Recognizing that I/we are not ventilation experts, if this space does not appear to
have adequate ventilation I/we will agree to find another space for the gathering.
I/we have confirmed any requirements by the facility/homeowner, including but
not limited to, masking, etc. AND information about the space that might be
pertinent such as wheelchair accessibility, animals in the home, parking facilities,
etc. I/we will communicate these requirements to attendees PRIOR to the day of
the gathering AND at the START of the gathering so that attendees can make an
informed choice about attending.
I/we understand that LLLC is not permitted to ask the vaccination status of any
Leader or attendee. If the gathering is to be held in a private home, I have
confirmed/will confirm that the homeowner agrees to not request the vaccination
status of attendees.
I understand and agree that one-on-one helping visits as an LLLC Leader are
optional. If I choose to provide this service, I will inquire about any special
requests that the parent may have BEFORE I enter the home. This may include
but is not limited to, masking, hand-sanitizing, etc. If a parent requesting a
one-on-one visit asks for my vaccination status, I understand it is my choice
whether or not to answer that question. If I am not able to fulfill these requests I
will gently inform the parent that it will not be possible for me to provide a
one-on-one visit at that time. I will then direct them to other possible services
such as the name of a co-Leader, the LLLC online meeting calendar, Ask a
Leader webpage, public health services, IBCLCs, etc.
I/we understand that LLLC must abide by the policies of any public facility being
used to hold gatherings. If the facility requires a vaccine passport, mask
mandate, etc. in order to use the facility, LLLC must abide by the requirements of
the facility.


